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Hamre Jaime

From: Donald Wyman <DonWyman@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:16 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

I fully oppose HB 4029. A new bridge is desperately needed where Bend Parks and Recs wants to install 
one on the Deschutes west of Bend. This bill will prevent that from happening. A huge majority of people 
endorse this bridge and only a few oppose it. So please defeat this bill...Thanks 


